M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ms.Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator
DATE:
July 9, 2018
RE:

Recycling and Waste Handling Program
The Request For Proposals for Recycling and Waste Handling for the schools outside of the city of Florence were opened at 11:00 a.m. on Thursday June 14th, 2018. Cindy Densler and I conducted the opening. Two sealed bids were received and evaluated with Rumpke  of Kentucky, Inc., submitting the lowest total proposal as shown below.
	
	Monthly Rate for All Schools

	
	Rumpke
	Bestway

	
	Waste
	Recycling
	Waste
	Recycling

	School Year
	$7,157.00 
	$1,133.00 
	$7,859.42 
	$1,184.21 

	Summer
	$4,435.00 
	 N/A
	$4,601.16 
	N/A


It is recommended that the award for the Recycling and Waste Handling services be made to Rumpke of Kentucky for the period August 1, 2018 through July 31, 2019 with the option to renew for two additional years, as presented 
